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 Parish Snapshots 
Left: Scott Walk-
er of WDSU 
speaks to middle 
school students 
about Internet 
safety; below: 
The RAS held its 
Quarterly Meeting 
and Day of Re-
flection. Guest 
speaker Fr. David 
Ducote delivered 
a reflection on 
the spirituality of 
the ministry of 
sacristan. 
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 Archdiocesan News 
CCHD Collection: Thank You! 
 
Thank you for your generous support the weekend of November 18-19 
to the Catholic Campaign for Human Development collection! As a par-
ish we raised $3,302 to support those on the margins living in poverty. 
If you missed the collection, it’s not too late to give! Go to 
www.usccb.org/nationalcollections and Click on “How to Give.”  
 
Homeless Prayer/Memorial Service: December 4 
 
All are invited to join Archbishop Gregory M. Aymond and ministers of 
many faiths in praying for the homeless of New Orleans, especially 
those who have died on the streets of New Orleans in 2017. An inter-
faith prayer service and memorial on Monday, December 4, 5:30 pm, 
at St. Joseph Church, 1802 Tulane Avenue. The service will end at 6:30 
pm and be followed by refreshments in the church vestibule. For more 
information, please contact Susan Rodriguez at surodriguez@cox.net. 
  
Advent Longing for Christmas Peace: December 8 
 
Come rest your mind and allow the deep hunger in your heart for God 
to bring you to serenity and peace—your Advent longing, by attending 
an Advent morning of prayer, silence, and quite reflection, Friday, 
December 8, 9 am-noon, at the Archdiocesan Spirituality Center 
(ASC), 2501 Maine Avenue, Metairie. ASC associate director Jan Tate 
will be the presenter for the morning of prayer, silence, and reflection. 
Mass will follow the morning’s events. The cost is $25 (adjustments can 
be made). To register please call 961-3254 or email Archspirctr@arch-
no.org. Go to http://asc.arch-no.org to register online.   
  
Advent Reflection Morning: December 9 
 
“Being Mary In The Martha-Paced Season of Advent” is the topic of an 
Advent Morning of Reflection, Saturday, December 9, 9 am, at the 
National Shrine of Our Lady of Prompt Succor, 2701 State Street, New 
Orleans. Fr. Joe Palermo will be the presenter. Registration for the 
event, which is free of charge, begins at 8:30 am. The sacrament of 
reconciliation will be available after the presentation, and Mass will be 
celebrated at 11:30 am.   
 
Women in the New Evangelization: December 9 
 
Women in the New Evangelization—WINE—is hosting a lunch event and a 
dinner gathering, “Who Does He Say You Are? Women Transformed by 
Christ in the Gospel” on Saturday, December 9, at Riccobono’s Pep-
permill, 3524 Severn. Go to CatholicVineyard.com or call 985-249-9258.  
 

Newly Married Couples Retreat: December 9-10 
 
Married couples celebrating 10 years of marriage or under are invited 
to attend a special retreat beginning the morning of Saturday, Decem-
ber 9 and ending after lunch on Sunday, December 10. The retreat 
will offer couples an opportunity to grow, recharge, and be strength-
ened in their love for God and each other. To register or for more in-
formation call Jason Angelette at 830-3716 or visit FaithandMar-
riage.org. A donation of $275 per couple is requested but not required. 
  
Retirement Fund for Religious: December 9-10 
 
“Thanks to support from the Retirement Fund for Religious, we are now 
in a much better position to care for our elders,” writes a religious 
sister. Your donation helps her religious community and hundreds of 
others provide for aging members and plan for long-term needs. Please 
give to next week’s Retirement Fund for Religious collection.  
 
Daughters of St. Paul Christmas Concert:  
December 10-11 
 
“Love Among Us: A Christmas Concert with the Daughters of St. Paul,” 
will be coming to New Orleans for the first time, December 10-11, 7 
pm, at Loyola University’s Roussel Performance Hall, 6363 St. Charles 
Avenue, New Orleans. Individual tickets and sponsorships are available.  
Call 887-7631 for tickets, or visit Pauline.org/NOLAconcert. Proceeds 
benefit the Daughters of St. Paul in Metairie.  

Letter from Archbishop Aymond 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
Soon, our parishes will be conducting the appeal for 
the Retirement Fund for Religious, an annual collection 
that benefits more than 32,000 elderly Catholic sisters, 
brothers, and religious order priests. 
 
Our senior religious are a treasure. Their dedication and hard work 
laid the foundation for Catholic schools, hospitals, and numerous 
social service organizations. Many continue in volunteer ministry 
today. Their ongoing prayer and witness enrich our faith in countless 
ways. I am grateful for the service of religious, past and present. I 
hope you, too, recall a sister or brother who made a positive differ-
ence in your life. 
 
Most elder religious worked for years for small stipends, leaving a 
substantial gap in retirement savings. Rising health-care costs and 
decreased income compound the challenge to meet such day-to-day 
needs as medications and nursing assistance. The Retirement Fund 
for Religious offers financial support that helps religious communities 
provide loving care for older members while ensuring younger ones 
can continue the good works of their elders. 
 
I understand you are asked to support many worthy causes. I invite 
you only to give what you can. Most importantly, please pray for 
God’s continued blessing on all our women and men religious. Rest 
assured they are praying for you! 
 
Wishing you God’s blessings and with the assurance of my prayers, I 
am, 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
Most Reverend Gregory M. Aymond 
Archbishop of New Orleans 
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Parish Contacts  
 

Parish Staff  
 
Rev. Ronald Calkins, Pastor    
        rcalkins@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 501 
 
Rev. Timothy Hedrick, Parochial Vicar 
        thedrick@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 502 
 
Deacon Mike Coney  
        deaconmike@stcatherineparish.com 
 
Deacon Paul Hauck 
       deaconpaul@stcatherineparish.com 
 
Deacon Don Richard 
        deacondon@stcatherineparish.com 
  
Denise Allain, Financial Manager 
        dallain@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 503 
 
Michelle Alley, Director of Religious Education 
       malley@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 506 
 
Charmaine Barberito, Financial Assistant 
        cbarb@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 503 
 
Mary Bielski, Director of Youth Ministry 
        mary.bielski@gmail.com, ext. 505 
 
Stephanie Dureau, Director of Music Ministry 
       sdureau@bellsouth.net 
 
Mary Johnson, Receptionist / Bulletin Editor 
      info@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 500 
 
Kimberlie Kilroy, Principal 
        kkilroy@scsgators.org, 831-1166 
 
Joni Parent Maurer, Director of Evangelization 
        joni@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 506 
 
Kim Piraro, Rectory & Church Office Coordinator 
 
Miranda Powell, Office Assistant 
       miranda@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 506 
 
Debbie Romagosa, Administrative Assistant 
       dromagosa@stcatherineparish.com, ext. 504 

 
Sacramental Preparation 

 
Baptism — Baptisms take place after 11 am Mass each 
weekend. Contact the parish office to sign up for a date 
and begin the preparation process.  
 
Confirmation — Confirmation is celebrated for 11th and 
12th graders in January. Classes begin in August.  
 
Marriage — Please contact a priest at least 8 months 
before the wedding and before making arrangements.  
 
Anointing of the Sick — Upon request for the seriously 
ill, infirm, and those undergoing major surgery. Please 
contact the parish office when someone is home bound 
or hospitalized and in need of the sacrament. 
 
Funerals — Please contact a priest before making ar-
rangements with the funeral home. 

 
Joining our Parish 

 
Welcome to St. Catherine of Siena Parish! Anyone inter-
ested in joining the parish, please fill out a gold regis-
tration form located in the gathering area of the church 
and return it to the parish office.  
 

Bulletin Deadline 
 
Bulletin notices must be received in the parish office at 
least 7 days before the date of the bulletin for which 
the notice is intended, to be considered for publication.   

Parish Ministry Contacts   
Adoration Chapel Mary Jeandron 887-3063 maryms777@aol.com 
Altar Servers Kerry Dominique 481-7691 SJEPKC@gmail.com 
Baptisms Marion Eigenbrod 267-9505 baptism@stcatherineparish.com 
Bible Study Carol Rooney 460-0318 carolbrooney@aol.com 
Boy Scouts Bryan Roser 722-7372 bryanroser@cox.net 
Childcare / Nursery Madylin Schneller 258-1949 mschneller@scsgators.org 

Children’s Liturgy Lucy Karam 318-542-5874 lkaram@iberiabank.com 
Confirmation (Teen) Michelle Alley 835-9343 malley@stcatherineparish.com 
Confirmation (Adult) Jennifer Collins 

Joni Parent 610-2728 
494-3418 jenniferbabincollins@gmail.com 

joniparent234@gmail.com 
Cub Scouts Gerard Boineau 

Yvette Lionnet 228-3632 
309-0471 gboineau@windsorcourthotel.com 

ylionnet77@gmail.com 
CYO Mary Bielski 835-9343 Mary.bielski@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers Norman Romagosa 301-7149 njromagosa@hotmail.com 
Fair  Nicole Surcouf 273-9093 scsfair@gmail.com 
FAMILIA Lori Lundgren 723-5170 pslundgren@cox.net 
Family Life Paul & Lil Hauck 834-2728 phauck14@yahoo.com 

Feeding the Homeless Barbara Renaudin 833-1945  barbararenaudin@yahoo.com 

Fellowship Sunday Pat Higginbotham 835-8419 webhigg@cox.net 

Finance Council Don Wheat 621-6731 dwheatcpa@gmail.com 

Girl Scouts Helen Fish 220-4744 helenfish@cox.net 
Home Bound Visitation Beth Gambel 427-5669 bethgambel@aol.com 
Knights of Columbus David Lynch 250-1185 davidlynchkc@cox.net 
K4J VBS  

Tram Jacobs                     
 
400-8726  

vujacobs@cox.net 
Lectors Randi Robarts 905-6343 randirobarts@yahoo.com 
Legion of Mary Ken Krey 289-2465       kkrey345@cox.net 
Liturgy Committee Patricia Fitzpatrick 430-1136 pfitzpatrickrd@att.net 

Lord, Teach Me To Pray Karen Babbitt 837-1049 karenrbabbitt@gmail.com 

Marriage Preparation Anand & Maya 
Irimpen 834-9269 airimpe@tulane.edu 

Meals on Wheels Missie Warwick 909-0691 Mwarwick1@aol.com 

Men’s Club Rett Pourciau 914-3319  rettpourciau@gmail.com 
Music Ministry Stephanie Dureau 835-9343 sdureau@bellsouth.net 

Parish School of Religion Michelle Alley 835-9343 malley@stcatherineparish.com 
Pastoral Council Les Nettleton 831-4890 lesn@bellsouth.net 
Prayer Line Carl Hellmers 

Yvonne Hellmers 833-1197 chellmers@yahoo.com 
Radio Rosary Mickey LaCombe 432-8275 mllacombe@cox.net 
RCIA Kurt Garcia 957-7100 kurtgarciaRCIA@gmail.com 
Respect Life Committee Stephanie Hellmers 495-6964 Hellm3@aol.com 
Rosary Altar Society Donna Hummel 451-7456 donna.hummel@cox.net 
School  Kimberlie Kilroy 831-1166 kkilroy@scsgators.org 

School Co-op Charlene Sutherlin 
Jennifer Duran 985-789-9134 

646-358-7706 
charlenel@weisersecurity.com 
jennduran93@gmail.com 

St. Vincent de Paul Karen Haydel 267-9507 svdp@stcatherineparish.com 
Ushers Georges Legrand 583-9425 glegrand@mblb.com 
Vocation Committee  Leslie Baudry 

Rich Baudry  442-7013 
931-0271 leslie@baudrytherapy.com 

rich@baudrytherapy.com 
Venturing Bryan Roser 722-7372 bryanroser@cox.net 
Wedding Coordinator Jeanie Favret 583-3438 favretc0@aol.com 
Women’s Club Stephanie Hellmers 495-6964 Hellm3@aol.com 

Youthful Elders Brenda Smith 838-6834 nanniebcs@gmail.com 
Young Catholic  
Professionals Alan Elmer 259-0204 alanelmer1@gmail.com 


